

Notice of Meeting CancellationBristol Historic District Commission

This is to advise you that the regular meeting of the Bristol Historic District Commission scheduled for Wednesday, September 23, 2020 at 6:30 PM has been CANCELLED, per the direction of its Vice-Chair, Karen Stevens.

Such action was taken because there are no pending applications currently before the Historic District Commission, and no new applications were received by the September 14, 2020 filing deadline.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Historic District Commission is Tuesday, November 23, 2020.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Land Use Office at 860-584-6225.